TTUHSC Institutional IPE Steering Committee Meeting
Minutes
December 14, 2018

Committee Members Present:
Renee Bogschutz			Christie Beauregard	
Theresa Byrd				Ann Hagstrom
Rial Rolfe				Dawndra Sechrist 			
Charles Seifert				Simon Williams		
			 

Committee Members Absent:
					  


Welcome and Call to Order: 
The meeting was called to order by Renee Bogschutz, Director of Interprofessional Education.  Committee members were welcomed to the newly reconstructed TTUHSC IPE Steering Committee that was reformed at the recommendation of the Council of Deans.  Committee members were selected because of their role within their respective schools with the goal of improved collaboration and communication in meeting the IPE strategic plan moving forward.  

Role of the Office of Interprofessional Education:
The Office of Interprofessional Education is a support service to each school’s accreditation needs for IPE.  The Office provides centralized and decentralized IPE activities, some provided directly through the Office with support to schools as needed for activities planned within each school or program.  Committee members were encouraged to work closely with their respective Deans in sharing IPE information that could benefit students across the institution.  A brief discussion was held on how schools are currently sharing IPE information.  

IPE Needs across Schools/Campuses:
IPE needs across the institution were discussed with committee members sharing how their respective schools felt about current IPE offerings verses their respective accreditations standards for IPE.  A discussion was held about the need for dedicated IPE time across all schools and campuses and how that would include distance learning students and shorter programs such as our two semester nursing program.  

Committee Plan Moving Forward:
· Committee members agreed that as an institution we need to assess the competencies for IPE across the various accrediting bodies.  
· Committee members would like to look at the mission and vision statements for IPE and discuss adding “practice” into the Interprofessional education language.  
· Committee members want to continue a discussion of increasing the number of sponsored activities held through the Office of Interprofessional Education on a yearly basis to support accrediting needs and student type.  
· Committee members agreed to meet monthly to continue the overall discussion of IPE needs across TTUHSC schools and programs.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting was adjourned at 11:00 am.  A doodle poll will be sent out for the January meeting.    
